LANESVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

November 8, 2021

The special meeting of the Lanesviile Community School Board of Trustees was held on November 8,
2021 at the Carl Uesseler Corporation Office, 2725 Crestview Avenue, NE, Lanesville indiana. The
meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by board president, Sharon Rothrock. Board members who
were present at the meeting were as follows:

Sharon Rothrock, President
Margaret Meyer, Vice President
Jaycen Abell, Secretary

Ron Wolfe, member

Robert Schickel, member

Steve Morris, Superintendent

Mr. Morris recommended the approval of the Lanesville Education Association two year contract as
discussed and agreed upon. Margaret Meyer motioned to approve the two year contact and Ron Wolfe
seconded the motion. Motioned carried 5-0.

Mr. Morris recommended the approval of the new non-certified salary schedules. Robert Schickel made
a motion to approve and Margaret Meyer seconded the motion. Motion passed 5-0.

With no further business, Sharon Rothrock motioned to adjourn the meeting. Ron Wolfe seconded the
motion. Motion passed 4-0 The meeting adjourned at 5:33 p.m.
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